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Carol Kable to Write About Old GHS





Carol Kable is preparing an article for publication in a statewide newspaper/gazette and would like to use comments from
students who attended the old Galion High School. Â She is inviting alumni or staff to send any positive memories or
feelings about the old Galion High School to her for consideration for inclusion in the article. Â If you have a comment that
you would lke to contribute, please send it to Carol at cjkable@localnet.com Â or call her at 419-468-2944.
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